## Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on 21st April,2022

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the last meeting held on the 14<sup>th</sup> of April 2022. The minutes were accepted as a true record.

Matters arising from the minutes

The Chairman commented on the helpful behaviour of former committee man in the recent past.

The Acting Treasurer then presented the 'Treasurer's Report' and 'Accounts for payment'

It was noted that the bar takings which while good for quiet week are still too low to meet our costs. The Super Lotto had been won by a member who generously donated £200 to the Harri Appeal.

The Secretary informed the Committee that the intention was for our Accountants to handle our tax recording and payments in the near future as the complexity and amount of work involved was beyond our essentially amateur operation at the Club.

Duties were allocated.

Bookings were discussed. It was agreed that deposits should be forfeit on short notice cancellations if the contact conditions were in order.

It was agreed the Committee would take part in a skittle match with a team from the local Tesco store on Saturday the 30<sup>th</sup>.

The matter of 'sticking doors' in the Ladies' toilets was raised. The Secretary said the doors had been sanded and the fittings adjusted and they had been tested by to ensure they didn't stick.

The Chairman closed the meeting.